
Dear Committee Members,


The COVID mask mandate is nonsense and faulty, yet persisted way too long despite logic and 
science.  


The mandate has been a ridiculous infringement of our rights, completely destructive to 
business, children and adult mental health, family togetherness, the right to enjoy life and 
leisure, and loved ones have died without proper honor.  The list goes on!! 

  

Power needs to be given to the legislative branch to be able to nullify, or regulate any further 
federal executive order that violates our constitutional rights.


VOTE YES on HB 1282


Lori VanWinkle

District 3



